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DOM Clinicians at UA College of 
Medicine General Faculty Meeting 

The University of Arizona College of Medicine – Tucson General Faculty Meeting in Kiewit Auditorium, on Feb. 8, 2017, 
drew a sizeable crowd. Among them were several faculty physicians with the Department of Medicine. Afterward, many 
gathered in the lower lobby to celebrate the kickoff for the college’s 50th anniversary year (2016-17). 
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Photos courtesy of David Mogollón, Communications Coordinator, UA Department of 
Medicine, (520) 626-1137 or dmogollon@deptofmed.arizona.edu 
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